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TO: Commission Members 

FROM: Cliff Lippard 
Executive Director 

 DATE: 28 September 2023 

 SUBJECT: Housing Affordability—Panel 

Following up on the panel from yesterday, this morning the Commission will hear from 
a second panel of speakers on the problems of housing affordability in Tennessee.  
Today, the Commission will hear from six panelists: 

• Ryan Egly, President and CEO, Lawrence County Chamber of Commerce

• Julie Keel, Program Director, Mountain TOP (Tennessee Outreach Project)

• Hunter McDonald, Realtor, Red Realty

• Ken Moore, Mayor, City of Franklin

• Ralph Perrey, Executive Director, Tennessee Housing Development Agency

• Maggie Riden, Vice President of Advocacy, Federation of Appalachian Housing
Enterprises
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